Special Notification to Clients
The staff at Takoma Park Animal Clinic would like to thank those of you who have been patient and understanding throughout the pandemic.  It has been and continual to be very challenging for many business industries and the veterinary industry is not exempt.  Unfortunately, there has been a significant shortage of qualified veterinarians and support staff throughout the country.  We are asking for your continual understanding as we maneuver through these challenging times.

You may have noticed that it has been difficult to get an appointment within the usually time frame as you have been able to before the pandemic.  Unfortunately, many changes had to be made due to safety measures, guidelines, and staff shortages that have occurred throughout the pandemic.  We felt it was necessary to inform you that appointments are now being scheduled 6 or more weeks from now.  We suggest you contact us as soon as possible to schedule your appointment upon receiving your appointment reminder(s).  Failure to do so may result in a longer time to wait for an appointment with us. We also strongly recommend that you schedule all follow-up appointments and refills at the time of your initial appointment.  Please allow up to 48 hours for all medication refill requests to be approved (excluding weekends, it could take longer).  
Please note that if we refer you to another hospital, it is not that we do not care about the health and well-being of your pet.  It is the opposite. We care very much for your pet and would rather refer you to another hospital that has adequate staffing and where they may receive the care and attention necessary.  This, we believe, would be in your pet’s best interest. 
Lastly, we would like to reiterate that the pandemic did not take away our love for our patients and clients. It continues to sadden our staff that we are not able to accommodate their needs more quickly as usual.  Please understand that much of this is out of our control and we are doing the very best we can with the resources we have available.  We continue to ask that you be patient and gracious with our staff as they are working tirelessly to meet your expectations while providing standard of care to your pet.  We are all, like many others, trying to find new ways to operate while maintaining the quality of care and keeping everyone safe all at the same time.  
We just can’t thank you all enough for your support and understanding.  We greatly appreciate you for your loyalty and patience as we continue to work through these challenging times.  You all ROCK!

Kind regards,

Takoma Park Animal Clinic 

